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Enjoyment 

Faith 

Kindness Love 

Persevere 

Respect 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

First of all, on behalf of us all, I would like to wish a very Happy New Year to all our families and friends – we hope 

this is a happy, healthy and prosperous year for everyone. 

 

The children have returned to school looking healthy and happy, albeit a little bit tired yesterday! They have been 

enthusiastically sharing stories of their Christmas festivities and again we hope you all had a lovely time. 

 

Toy Afternoon 

As usual, the first Friday of the new term sees us having a Toy Afternoon and, with your permission, the children may 

bring one of their new toys to school.  P7 children may bring an electronic device should they wish. 

 

Enrolment Week 

Next week sees the Enrolment Week for all children due to begin school in August.  Parents should contact the 

school office please to arrange a short appointment.   

 

Parent’s Evening 

We have our Parent’s Evening on Thursday 7th February and we will shortly be issuing appointment times for this.  

Please complete and return the attached sheet to indicate your preferred time slot – we will try our best to 

accommodate your preference.  Please return your sheet to the school office by Fri 11th Jan. 

 

Twitter and School App 

We use our Twitter Page and/or our School App to pop regular updates and to help share information promptly.  

Many thanks for using these, I’m sure you find them very helpful. 

 

Best wishes everyone 

 

 

 

 

Miss Christine MacPhee 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


